
CHESTER TOWNSHIP 
OTTAWA COUNTY, MI 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Chester Township Planning 
Commission will hold a public hearing on Monday, May 20, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Chester Township Hall, 3509 Sehler, Conklin, MI. 
 
In accordance with Section 902-C of the Chester Township Zoning Ordinance, 
Robert and Judith Simons are requesting a special use permit for a single family 
dwelling land division on parcel number 70-01-01-400-011, commonly known as 
23233 Kenowa Ave. 
 
The application in its entirety may be viewed at the Chester Township Hall during 
regular business hours.  All interested persons may attend the public hearing and 
comment on the proposed special land use.  Written comments may be 
submitted to the Township office at 3509 Sehler St., Conklin, MI up to the time of 
the meeting. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the request or if you need special assistance 
to attend this meeting, please call the Township Clerk at 616-899-5544. 
 
 

Chester Township Planning Commission 
 

 
 
 
 
Michigan law requires notification be mailed to all property owners within 300 feet 
of a parcel being considered for a special use permit or a rezoning. 
 


